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INTRODUCTION
The Diocesan Council, meeting on May 17, 2014, approved the following policy for members of the diocese who must stay overnight in Salt Lake City in order to attend  meetings of the Standing Committee, Diocesan Council, 2015 General Convention Planning Committee, Convention Dispatch of Business, or other meetings as approved in advance by the Executive Officer.

POLICY
1.  The participant will first seek to reserve a room at the Episcopal Church Center of Utah by emailing events@episcopal-ut.org or by calling 801/322-4131.  The single room charge for diocesan members will be covered in its entirety by the diocese and will be billed directly to the budget of the group that is meeting.  Participants are encouraged to make overnight reservations for all meeting dates known through the year as soon as they are determined.

2.  If the ECCU housing is full, the diocese will reserve a room at one of the hotels in the area which gives the diocese a special rate.  The cost of that room will be covered in its entirety and will be billed directly to the diocese and budget of the group that is meeting.  In this way both the special rate is obtained and the room taxes are waived since the diocesan tax exemption number is attached to the reservation.  
3.  If a participant chooses to make a hotel reservation outside the process above, the diocese will not reimburse the participant for the cost or any portion of it.

4.  Persons who have special needs which make the arrangements above inadequate may speak to the Executive Officer or Chief Financial Officer, who will consider each request. 

5.  The Diocese will make reservations and handle payment for overnight stays for meetings held outside Salt Lake City.  The diocese has arrangements with a number of hotels in towns across Utah for special pricing.  Again, no tax is charged when the bill is paid directly by the diocese.
6.  If the reservation is made through the diocesan online system, payment will be handled internally by funds transfer.  If the member pays personally, reimbursement will be made upon receipt by the Chief Financial Officer of a “Request for Reimbursement” form and the original receipt from the vendor.  A credit card statement with the charge on it is not sufficient for reimbursement.
7.   Members must give 24 hours’ notice of cancellation of a reservation, or the fee, if any, charged by the property will be borne personally by the member.
